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2024-2025 BARGAINING

Based on the Bargaining Survey, Townhall's, one on one conversations and in-line
with our East Bay Coalition for Student Success goals  the Bargaining team advised
PEA Executive Board and Representative Council to authorize sunshining Article 6
Hours of Employment and Article 6 Class Size . This intent will be presented by our

PEA Bargaining Team to the PUSD Board of Education on Wednesday, March 29,
2024. Please see document: PEA Sunshine Document 2024-2025

DAY OF THE TEACHER/EDUCATOR 

Thanks to all of you who came to celebrate with PEA the Day of the
Teacher/Educator. PEA Strives to make all our events inclusive. Please see Day of

the Teacher/Educator survey of the event.  DOT Survey Results 

PEA WEBSITE

Did you know that PEA’s website is full of resources. Our website is updated weekly.
We have all our events, pictures, minutes, resources and our current MOU’s,

Contract, Policies and Procedures and ByLaws just to name a few. Please take some
time to look it over!  https://peateachers.org

As we end the school year I want to thank you for
your patience in understanding as I learn the

Presidency role. In my first year I have been able
to establish sustainable practices, transparent

procedures and policies. I have established
standing committees within PEA of Educators
that have been historically underserved; PEA

Dual Immersion Committee, PEA SpED
Committee,  and the PEA Community School
Committee. In addition, I have been able to

centralize communication and transparent record
keeping of our associations spending. In addition,

with the help of a committee updated much
needed policies and procedures.  We have

strengthened our partnerships with our labor
partners CSEA and other Educator Associations in
Contra Costa.  As an association we have taken an

active role in CTA, NEA and  the Contra Costa
Labor Council. Over the summer I will take some

time to rest and relax at my family's annual
camping trip to MacArthur Burney Falls.  

Thereafter , I will spend the remainder of the
Summer in intensive trainings in Los Angeles and

will serve as one of the local delegates at the
National Education Association Representative

Assembly. Wishing you all a safe and relaxing
Summer Break. 

In Solidarity, 
Celia Medina Owens 

http://bit.ly/3OyL2PN
https://drive.google.com/file/d/196_B6b1EB6oH_kokX__z2rDcCnvI9xw5/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1yigrWZqUgBIxYgqdM-r37FyaTNPWfVu8B23EIUBQIrU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1yigrWZqUgBIxYgqdM-r37FyaTNPWfVu8B23EIUBQIrU/edit?usp=sharing
https://peateachers.org/

